
From: Air.Pollution Control
To: APC Permitting
Subject: FW: Corrections to Permit Request.
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 12:33:22 PM
Attachments: davis.const@sharp-sbstn.com_03142024_120547PM.pdf

 
 

From: Tyler Davis <tylerd@vdctn.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 12:00 PM
To: Air.Pollution Control <Air.Pollution.Control@tn.gov>
Cc: Jimmie Horton <Jimmie.Horton@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Corrections to Permit Request.

 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Dear Technical Secretary,
               Please see the attached revised information.  I have also copied Mr. Horton on this
email as he was the one that reached out to me with correction needed.  Please let me know at
you earliest convenience if I need to send anything further.  I appreciate your help in getting
this permit started.
 
Thanks,
 
Tyler Davis
Vic Davis Construction Inc.
President
423-817-7338

mailto:Air.Pollution.Control@tn.gov
mailto:APC.Permitting@tn.gov






































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































